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Dear Community Member,  

 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Mountain Ridge Academic Endowment Fund which was 

established to generate funds for educational purposes for the students of Mountain Ridge High 

School. The purpose of the fund is to help advance and make available a variety of academic 

opportunities to further enhance the academic excellence of the Mountain Ridge community.  

 

Donations contribute to endowment activities such as field trips, technology equipment, support for 

the arts, support for academic competitions and remediation, providing academic scholarships, and 

many more services for academic based projects. 

 

We are in need of donations to continue the success and growth of the Mountain Ridge Academic 

Fund. The fund aims to reserve 50% of all donations contributed each year so that the fund can 

continue to accrue on a yearly basis and become a true endowment serving the future needs of our 

students. With your help, we can better serve our school and community and provide more 

academic opportunities allowing students to challenge themselves and reach their highest potential. 

With your permission, we are happy to acknowledge your donation on our website and at our 

events. 

 

The Mountain Ridge Academic Fund is part of the Allegany County Public Schools Foundation, a 

501C (3) charitable organization, thus making your donations tax deductible. For your convenience 

and consideration, I have enclosed a donation card. 

 

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions or need further information, 

please feel to contact Mr. Gene Morgan, Principal, at 301-689-3377. We thank you in advance for 

your generosity and support of Mountain Ridge High School.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Gene Morgan, Principal 


